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Good afternoon

NSWPF is pleased to submit the following preliminary response to the Law Reform Commission Review of serious
road crime.

The NSW Police Force supports the review of serious road crime, and welcomes any insights and recommendations
to improve the experiences of victims and their families, and works towards providing a stronger framework of

deterrence and accountability associated with road trauma.

I will be the contact officer if you have any questions or wish to discuss this further.

Kind regards,-
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